
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2016 3:37 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/300 - TOIL 

 
We refer to Paragraph 5 in the Directions issued by the Full Bench on 15 July 2016 regarding the 
Award Flexibility Common Issue Case. 
 
We advise that we do not oppose the provisional view of the Full Bench in respect of the TOIL term 
in the Mobile Crane Hiring Award 2010. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 
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